
Getting things done – Hillside Drive
#dundeewestend

Residents recently contacted me to say that there is no longer any ‘no
through road’ signage at the cul de sac at the north end of Hillside Drive.

I raised this with the roads maintenance partnership and have received the
following helpful response :

“Bailie Macpherson – We have had a look at the complaint. We agree and have
put in an order for new sign and pole.”
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Residents contacted me to advise that the security fencing in front of the
empty property at 2 Roseangle had moved and was blocking much of the
pavement.

I contacted the City Council about this and am grateful to the Buildings
Safety team who have put the fencing back in place.
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Weekly Road Report – West End Ward
#dundeewestend

DUNDEE CITY COUNCIL – WEEKLY ROAD REPORT

REPORT FOR WEST END WARD – WEEK COMMENCING MONDAY 13 DECEMBER 2021

Strawberrybank – closed at Perth Road (for a distance of 40 metres) for 4
weeks for chimney repairs.

Greenmarket – temporary traffic lights from Tuesday 14 to Sunday 19 December
for BT work.
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